
Davidson Parents and Students, 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation with us during this unprecedented 
situation. We at Davidson are working tirelessly to ensure that we are providing 
the best possible academic alternatives for our students. 

Therefore, our teachers are transitioning their traditional instructional methods into 
a virtual learning environment. Because of these changes, we are asking that 
students check their MCPSS email daily for updates from their teachers regarding 
their classes and assignments.  

Below are instructions for checking student email: 

1. Go to http://365.mcpss.com 
2. Log in with student MCPSS email and password (username@stu.mcpss.com) 
3. Click App Launcher in the top left corner. 
4. Choose the Outlook App. 
5. Within Outlook, students may read received emails from teachers as well as 

send emails to their teachers with questions regarding their classes. 

Thank you again for your continued patience and understanding. 
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